Product Recall Notice

Galloway Lodge Preserves
recalls Galloway Burger House
Sweet Chilli Sauce because of
contamination with listeria
monocytogenes.

GALLOWAY BURGER HOUSE
SWEET CHILLI SAUCE 290g

BATCH 2059
BBE FEB 2024

*ALL INFORMATION FOUND ON
SIDE OF LID*

Risk

The presence of Listeria monocytogenes in

the product.

Symptoms caused can be similar to flu and
include high temperature, muscle ache or
pain, chills, feeling or being sick and
diarrhoea. However, in rare cases, the
infection can be more severe, causing

serious complications, such as meningitis.
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Some people are more vulnerable to listeria infections, including those over 65 years of age,
pregnant women and their unborn babies, babies less than one month old and people with

weakened immune systems.

What to do next

If you have bought any of the above product do not eat it. Instead, return it to the store from

where it was bought for a full refund.

For further information please contact

jam@gallowaylodge.co.uk
01557814001




